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PP_2019_DUNGO_001_00 / (IRF21/1904) 

 

Mr Gareth Curtis 
General Manager 
Dungog Shire Council 
PO Box 95  
DUNGOG NSW 2420 
 
 
Atten: Ms Emily Tischner 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Curtis 
 
Withdrawal of PP_2019_DUNGO_001_00 
 
I refer to Council’s correspondence requesting the above planning proposal for 38 
Woerdens Road, Clarence Town be withdrawn. The planning proposal submitted by 
Council was not considered adequate and therefore did not receive a Gateway 
Determination.  
 
I agree to Council’s request and will ensure the proposal is appropriately resolved on 
the NSW Planning Portal.  
 
I also note Council’s intention to lodge a new planning proposal for the site in the 
future. This will be considered on its merits when provided to the Department. 
 
Should you have any enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Mr Paul Maher, 
Planning Officer, Central Coast and Hunter Region to assist you. Mr Maher can be 
contacted on 4904 2719. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
17/05/2021 

Dan Simpkins 
Director, Central Coast and Hunter Region 
Planning and Assessment 
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